

The Queens Civic Congress

Invites you to its

MTA Capital Plan Forum

Monday, February 4, 2008 at 7:45 p.m.

at Union Plaza Nursing Home 33-23 Union Street, Flushing, NY

[five blocks north of Northern Boulevard]

featuring

MTA Executive Director/CEO Elliot Sander

Mr. Sander will make a presentation followed by a brief Queens Civic Congress funding proposal and a Question and Answer period

Please note that the doors to the public will open at 7:25 p.m. Limited Seating; Reservations recommended

A scheduled meeting of the Queens Civic Congress Executive Committee open to all Queens Civic Congress members precedes this public forum and takes place at 7:00 p.m. through (not later than) 7:45 p.m. Queens Civic Congress members who wish to add an agenda item, please call Corey Bearak (343-6779) or email Bearak@aol.com at least 24 hours in advance.

Refreshments

RSVP: (718) 343-6779 or email Bearak@aol.com (through February 1) for more information on the Queens Civic Congress, go to www.queensciviccongress.org